Attachment C

Sara Ruby

From: Lisa Jameson-Shea <Lisa@apreciouschild.org>
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 10:55 AM

To: Sara Ruby

Subject: RE: Town of Castle Rock CCGP Request

Sara,

Thank you, and | had not seen the limited amount of the grant requests cap. We would only be able to serve a very
limited number per that $500 amount that would not be very valuable to the residents as we would have to turn others
away with such a small amount of funding.

Please keep the $5,000 in the application and | hope the committee sees the need and either accepts the proposal for
how much it will help those very disadvantaged children or sees the extent of the need in the community and increases
funding for 2022 to meet the needs of the population to be more robust. | fully understand community budgets and
needs so | gather this might not be funded. However, | stand with the proposal seeing the many Castle Rock families that
drive all the way to Broomfield to get help with housing, food, hygiene items, diapers, school clothing, backpacks, etc.

Thank you again, Lisa
Lisa Jameson-Shea
Grants Manager

Pronouns: she | her [ hers
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From: Sara Ruby <SRuby@crgov.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 9:24 AM

To: Lisa Jameson-Shea <Lisa@apreciouschild.org>
Subject: Town of Castle Rock CCGP Request

Hi Lisa,
Thank you for applying for the Town of Castle Rock Council Community Grant Program. The grant committee noticed a

request for $5,000 on your application and just wanted to confirm that individual grants cap out at $500 per
request. Please let me know if you would like to keep your application submitted for the $500 amount?





